Urchfont C. E. Primary School

! Cuckoo Corner, Urchfont, Devizes, Wiltshire, SN10 4RA

Tel: 01380 840793
Email: admin@urchfont.wilts.sch.uk

20t September 2022
Dear Parents,

Over the next few weeks, we have a number of events occurring in school. Many of these have
not occurred for a number of years, so we thought a short reminder would be helpful.

26t September - USSPA AGM

USSPA are holding their annual AGM in the school playground @ 3.15pm. Please attend if you
can to support our parent association. If the weather is inclement, then please come to the
school office, and they will direct you to the meeting.

30t September — MacMillian Coffee Morning

After a number of years, we are able to resume our support for this charity by holding a coffee
morning in the school hall. Please join us from 9am — 10am. If you are feeling creative, you
might like to take part in the ‘Nut-free Brownie Challenge.” This event is being organized by Mrs
Pottinger and the School Council.

4t & 6% October — Parent Evenings
After feedback from parents, we have decided to continue organising parent evenings virtually

through School Cloud. Parents have commented that this method was a far better use of time
and more convenient for them. We will be sending a letter home explaining how to sign up for
an appointment later in the week. We are aware that for a small number of parents the
conversation may need to be continued with the class teacher, therefore a mutually convenient
time will be arranged for a further meeting at a later date if necessary.

6t October — Harvest

We are delighted to be holding our Harvest festival at St Michael and All Angels church. The
service will begin at 10.30am and we will be delighted if any family members would like to join
us. We are asking for donations for Devizes Food Bank of non — perishable foods such as tins,
packets and jars or toiletries. The food bank is always so grateful for the donations we have
sent to them in the past.

14 October — Woodpeckers Class Sharing Assemblies

Class Sharing assemblies are resuming again and Woodpeckers class have volunteered to share
their work first. These assemblies will begin at 9.00am in the school hall. Refreshments will be
served after to family members. Dates for the other classes will be included in the school
newsletter.
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15t October — KS1 Jumble Sale

Mrs Reynolds is organising a jumble sale to be held in the school hall at 2pm. If you have
donations, then she would be grateful to receive them. Proceeds will be used by Robins and
Chaffinches teachers to provide enrichment opportunities for the children.

19t October — Celebration Assembly

Our end of term Celebration Assembly will take place at 9.00am. If your child is to receive a
certificate, you will receive an email from us. Please keep it a secret as your child will not know
they are to receive a certificate until their name is called out by their class teacher during this
assembly.

Please remember if there is an event or anything you are unsure of, then we are happy to
answer these queries in person, by telephone or by email.

Yours Sincerely,

0 TadbSe

Mrs C. E .Talbot
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